
 

 
   

KIWANIS CLUB OF RIDGETOWN 
P.O. BOX 1642, RIDGETOWN, ONTARIO N0P 2C0 

  Week of February 22, 2015 

Club Surveys are very important to making sure a club is on track with the 
wishes and feelings of its members.  The survey looks at how a member 
feels about the mood of the club. Are we doing the right projects for our 
community, are we bringing in enough new members, are we training 
them in the KI philosophy and background?  Then it wants to know if 
there is anything at all that you would like to see changed.  Then you 
have an opportunity to give any extra remarks.  The Board hopes you will 
take the time to complete your survey!  Thanks! 

  

 MEETING AND 
EVENT SCHEDULE 

 
Feb 26th C-K Health Unit/ 

Inductions 
Fun 

Days 
Tour 

Thursday/ 
Friday/Saturday 

Mar 19/20/21 
Feb 28th Skate-A-Thon 
Mar 05th  CHILLI COOK – 

OFF   No Meal! 
Mar 12  Business & Board 
Mar19  
Mar 26 Quiz Night 

 

Club Website:  
www.ridgetownkiwanis.com  

E.C.& C. District Website:  
www.kiwanisecc.org 

Kiwanis International 
Website:  www.kiwanis.org 

2014-15 CLUB OFFICERS: 

President:  Dennis Vaughan      
Past President:  Brian Dunlop 
President-elect: John Wright      
Vice President:  Keith Hamilton 
Treasurer:  Jenn Vaughan 
Secretary: Alan Bloomfield  

2014-15 Board Members: 

Gary Guyitt, Bill Johnston, Greg 
Roberts, Kori Wright (1 year) 

Mary Ann Hawthorne, Brian 
Hoskins, Craig Mitton, Dale 
Smith,  (2 years) 
 DISTRICT & DIVISION: 

Governor: Serge Viau 
Governor-Elect: Allen Ure 
Vice Governor: Phil Rossy 
Div. 4 Lt. Gov.: Sandra Collier 

 

    
   

 



February 12 2015  

Meeting of Ridgetown Kiwanis Club 

This week Kiwanian Marian led the singing of O’ Canada and Past President Craig Mitton gave the 
blessing. 
15 members and 2 guests were out for the evening. Our guests were Talia and Owen Visser Roberts 

Happy Bucks: 

Kiwanian Marian – Announced she is proud of Greg on the launch of his new software - he and his 
group have been working on it for more than a year now. 
Kiwanian Greg – For Marian being a great and supportive wife.  
Kiwanian Mary Ann – the club received $1000.00 from the Legion plus additional cheques.  The 
thermometer downtown now reads $100,000.00 but with pledges we are closer to $130,000.00. 
VP Keith – that Mary Ann is not having us outside freezing our butts off on a pond. 

Mystery Hand Shake was PLG Peter and everyone shook his hand. 

Introductions   Kiwanian Marian introduced Owen and Kiwanian Greg introduced Talia 

Picture in the Paper 
DP Debbie! 
 
Mary Ann still had a pair of tickets for the upcoming comedian at the Mary Webb Centre – she had a 
draw for them, I think VP Keith won them? 
Kiwanian Kevin Bartlett needs to know who will be cooking a Chili for the Chili Cook Off – a sign up 
page was passed around.  
There was a discussion about the need at the local Food Bank – next week we ask you bring a 
nonperishable food item to support the food bank.  Kiwanian Hana asked if the Board could make a 
financial donation.  The board has been polled and we can tell the Club this week. 
PP Craig thanked Mary Ann for the fun last week, and apparently she somehow knows him really 
well? 
There are 18 fruit cakes still left at $12.00, however, they are now at Greg and Marian’s in the freezer. 
President Dennis passed out the club surveys and we completed them and turned them back in.  For 
those members that were not out tonight, they will be emailed to them.   
 
 
Up Coming Events: 
 
February 26 C-K Health Unit and Inductions 
February 28 – Skate-a-thon see Mary Ann 
February 26-28 Fun Days Tour 
March 05 Chili Cook-Off- No Meal 
March 12 Business and Board Meeting 
March 19 ? 
March 26 Quiz Night 
 
 
Wine- 50/50 draw was won by someone?  
  



Your Photos or thoughts here for a “Buck” 
 

Edison Bloomfield 

 

 

 

 

Electric Al 

 

         
  

IP Dr. John, Shawn Hoskins 

 

Do not forget February 
26, 2015 we are bringing 
nonperishable food items 
for the Food Bank! 


